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31 March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Good afternoon,
The police have been made aware of several messages of a planned water fight to take place in Bromley INTU
shopping centre on Friday 1st of April and that children from across Bromley are planning to attend. Having
reviewed messages there are concerns that substances other than water may be used. Of which we are asking
parents to ensure they advise their children not to attend Bromley INTU shopping centre after school on Friday
or take part in any events that are being advertised on social media.
A dispersal zone will be in place in and areas surrounding the Glades which fall under Section 34 of the Anti-
social behaviour, Crime and Policing Act 2014. In this area, a police officer or PCSO in uniform can direct
individuals to leave the area in a specified way if they are:

e Committing anti-social behaviour

Or
e Likely to commit anti-social behaviour

And the officer considers giving the warning is necessary to prevent the anti-social behaviour.

If you have any concerns or questions in relation to the information above please contact us.

Kind regards

Lisa Foley
Police Sergeant 387 SN
Bromley Safer Schools
South Area (Croydon Bromley and Sutton)
Metropolitan Police Service
02056 2548847
+Address: Bromley Police Station
High Strest
BR1
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